
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

“IN THE KNOW WITH THE PTO” 
ME RRYHILL  P RE SC HOOL  

W W W . M E R R Y H I L L P R E S C H O O L P T O . C O M  
 

 

 
 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
Food Drive 

HELP of Southern Nevada 
November 1

st
 – 14

th
  

Flyer to be distributed 
Specific items to be collected 

PIZZA PARTY for the class that collects the most! 

 

Zaba’s Mexican Grill 
Downtown Summerlin #120 

Thursday, November 3
rd
   

5:00 PM – 8:00 PM 
Present the flyer that you received to your  

server and 10% of your check will be donated to  
the PTO! 

 

Mad Science Workshop 
Wednesday, November 16

th
  

More details to come! 

 

2
nd
 Annual Holiday Craft Fair 

Monday, December 2
nd
   

4:30 PM – 7:00 PM 
Games, Crafts, Food, Raffles & Vendors 

If interested in volunteering, setting up a vendor booth and/or 
have any ideas, please email 

merryhillpreschoolpto@gmail.com 

or contact a board member or Ms. Regan. 
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2016-2017 PTO Board Members: 

President ~ Yasmin Conaway 

Vice President ~ Kalyn Harris 

Treasurer ~ Rayna Lanigan 

Secretary ~ Sara Odia 

Room Parent Liaison ~ Nicole Neal 

Volunteers for room parents, please contact Nicole Neal (Room Parent Liaison) – nneal@lvchamber.com 
PTO – merryhillpreschoolpto@gmail.com 

 

The next PTO general 
meeting will be held on 

Tuesday, November 15th @ 
5:00 PM. 

ALL parents welcome. 
NO children please. 

 
We are still looking for 
Room Parents! Please 
contact Nicole Neal if 

interested 
nneal@lvchamber.com 

 
Daylight Savings Time 

ends on Sunday, 

November 6th @ 2:00 AM 

Letter from the President: 
 

I'd like to begin by thanking everyone for participating in the CPK fundraiser. We made $277 from this event. We also had 
our first monthly “treat day” to show our teachers our appreciation. Bagels, coffee and pastries were provided from 
several local restaurants. 
I'm so excited about all of the fun things coming up. We have a food drive for HELP of Southern Nevada, a fundraiser at 
Zaba’s (downtown Summerlin), and a Mad Science workshop all coming up this month. See details below. 
We are planning our second annual holiday craft fair on Friday, December 2nd. If you have any ideas, please email us 
at merryhillpreschoolpto@gmail.com. I can’t wait to see everyone at one of these events. Happy November! 
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